
Dear Medical Professional: 
 

The Field of Angels baseball league is for children who have been identified by an agency or other        
professional as having a physical, intellectual, or developmental disability which prevents their ability to 
play baseball in a traditional league. 

 

Our league plays provides both t-ball and coach pitch, with teams of all- stars at all levels and abilities,               
encouraging participation in wheelchairs, walkers, and assisted independence.   
 

Each player must receive clearance for play during our 2024 Season.  Permission for play is granted to 
those who meet all requirements.   
 

Report from Medical Professional  
 

 Player:  _____________________________________________________________   

 Diagnosis:  __________________________________________________________ 
 

   ________ I know of no reason why the applicant may not participate 

 

   ________ I believe the applicant can participate, but I urge caution because 

                   ________________________________________________________ 
 

   ________ The applicant shall not engage in the following activities:  ________ 

                            
                   ________________________________________________________ 
 

   ________ I recommend the applicant NOT participate  
 

 Medical Professional completing form: ___________________________________  

 Role: ______________________________ 
 

If you know of any medical, or other reason, why involvement in Field of Angels would be unwise, please 
attach a note for any comments or instructions. 
 

Please contact Becky Wegener at 208-757-1647 or email beckyweg@gmail.com with any questions or 
concerns.  We look forward to another great summer of playing ball!  
 

Sincerely,  

Becky Wegener 
Becky Wegener, FOA Director 

 

 


